
Fellow students, 

 

My name is Zuhruf Zarooq and I am running for the Vice President of Student Affairs position 

again in URSU. My candidate profile is going to be short and right to the point, I believe I have 

the skills, experience, and commitment necessary to make a positive impact on the student 

body.  

I have made many good changes during my tenure as the VPSA. I am running again so I can 

solidify the changes and improvements that I’ve done during my tenure. I believe my position 

needs continuity, so the projects and good works that was introduced during/before my tenure 

is standardized and not be disregarded. Hence, I will need your support once again this year.  

In summary, I am confident that, if elected again, I can make a meaningful contribution again to 

the student body and help ensure that URSU represents the needs & interests of all students. 

 

Thank you! 

 


